
PILOT DRINKING WATER GRANT SITE INVESTIGATION SURVEY 

Greenscape General Contracting will commence site investigations for location and 
identification of lead and galvanized water service lines the week of October 22, 2018.  
The city wide survey will take about 30 days to complete.  Contractor vehicles will be 
identified by their name “Greenscape” and will also have a City of Owosso placard 
attached to the vehicle.  Engineering consultants OHM Advisors will be overseeing the 
project, and their vehicles are also clearly identified by their company name. 

The contractor will bore holes into the ground to uncover a section/s of the water service 
line.  One work crew will perform the boring, and another crew will fill the hole with soil 
and then seed after each investigation is completed.  At the end of the 30 day project 
period, the contractor will return once more to hydro-seed the disturbed area. 

Contractor crews will work Monday thru Saturday, beginning not earlier than 07:00 am 
and finishing not later than 7:00 pm.  Contractor crews observe Halloween hours on 
October 31, and terminate work prior to 6:00 pm.      


